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May 3, 2021 

Mr. Jason Picard 
Project Manager 
Granite Construction Company 
715 Comstock Street 
Santa Clara, CA 95054 

Subject: Permanente Creek Flood Protection Project – Rancho San Antonio Detention Basin 
Contract No. C0617, Project No. 26244001 
Milestones 1-3 Completion Letter (April 28, 2021) 

Dear Mr. Picard: 

In accordance with Article 21.01.04 Milestone Completion Final Inspection, this serves as 
the Milestone Completion Letter for Milestones 1-3 (Article 11.04.B). 

Final Inspections for the work associated with Milestones 1-3 were performed on April 22 and 
30, 2021.  Completion of all Deficiency List Items has been attested to by Valley Water staff, 
with the exception of a slurry seal application and striping on a portion of the Hammond-
Snyder Loop Trail scheduled for May 24, 2021. 

Valley Water is in receipt of the Milestone Completion Certification, dated May 3, 2021 from 
Granite Construction Company. 

Therefore, in accordance with Article 21.01.04 Milestone Completion Final Inspection, 
Milestones 1-3 were completed in accordance with the contract as of April 28, 2021 on the 
condition that the slurry seal application and striping is completed and accepted by June 30, 
2021.  There are no liquidated damages to be assessed for work associated with Milestones 1-
3. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (707) 290-0384 or 
KGonzales@valleywater.org.  

Sincerely,  

Kevin Gonzales, P.E.  
Associate Engineer 
Construction Services Unit  

cc: Contract File, A. Nicholas, L. Nishijima, N. Bullock, H. Ernst, G. Ohea  
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